
Mr. or Madam Chairman, and members of the committee, my name is Brandi Waples from 
Dickinson, North Dakota.  I am in FAVOR of the SB2360 
 
The following sentences came from the Department of Justice website concerning obscenity 
and minors: “Federal law strictly prohibits the distribution of obscene matter to minors. Any 
transfer or attempt to transfer such material to a minor under the age of 16, including over the 
Internet, is punishable under federal law.” 
  
Why does the public school system and libraries have the authority to give my children access to 
material that is punishable under federal law for anyone else who would do so?  As a parent and 
taxpayer, I urge you to vote in FAVOR of SB 2360. 
 
Thank you, 
Brandi Waples 


